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Subject: 2025-04-01 Planning Commission Meeting Feedback
Attachments: 2024-04-01 Planning Commission Written Comment - Scerbo.pdf

From: Mark Scerbo  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 5:14 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2025-04-01 Planning Commission Meeting Feedback 

Hello, 

I plan on speaking tonight with a shortened version of the attached feedback regarding the 
Comprehensive Plan. Please include my attached PDF statement to the meeting information in Legistar. 

I'm also CC'ing City Council because of the last-minute addition of a Low Rise Residential Land Use Area 
memo. I think the fact that the Legistar listing calls it a Low Density Residential Resolution speaks to the 
proactive capitulation to a few loud and wealthy residents who don't want to see any kind of change. The 
Planning Commission has repeatedly told city staff and consultants about their goals for the existing 
low-rise residential districts moving forward, but staff keeps reverting to language that does not 
meaningfully change the ability to add density to these neighborhoods.  

I hope that City Council will encourage staff to propose meaningful changes to existing limits on land use 
to make Ann Arbor welcoming to all.  

Thank you, 
Mark 
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